Nemours

'Flghtmg Finn' update

' Orlando, Fla. (October 7, 2019) Nemours Children's Health System follows Christopher and
Jessica Hill’s baby, known as ‘Fighting Finn,” who was born prematurely at 24 weeks and
weighed barely a pound. He recently had his first followup appointment after being discharged
from Nemours Children’s Hospital, where he spent 113 days in the NICU. Video interviews
include his parents, and Dr. Darlene Calhoun, division chief of neonatology.

Downloadable video is available.

Watch national news coverage of his story:

¢ "Good Morning America": https://www.goodmorningamerica.com/family/story/pound-preemie-fought-100-
days-nicu-heads-home-65688883

e '"Inside Edition": https://www.insideedition.com/fighting-finn-baby-born-at-only-1-pound-is-finally-home-
from-hospital-56557

For further information: Margot Winick, media@nemours.org, 407-650-7676

Additional assets available online: @4 video (1)
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